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First Photos: All-new 2008 Dodge Challenger SRT8®

Dodge releases first photos of production Challenger SRT8®

All-new Challenger SRT8 to be shown publicly for the first time on Feb. 6, 2008, at the Chicago Auto Show

Dealers began accepting orders on Monday Dec. 3.

More than 4,300 2008 Dodge Challenger SRT8 vehicles were ordered by customers the first day

December 5, 2007, Auburn Hills, Mich. -
Dodge today released the first photos of the 2008 Dodge Challenger SRT8®. The photos can be downloaded at:
http://www.fpistudios.com/SRT8/.

The photos are also available on the Chrysler media Web site: www.media.chrysler.com.
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Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com




